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Meeting:  Leeds LMC and Leeds LMC Limited annual general meeting 
 
Meeting date:   Tuesday, 18 December 2018 at 7:45 pm 
Meeting venue: Rutland Lodge Medical Centre, Scott Hall Road, Leeds, LS7 3DR 
  
Present: Dr N Hambridge (NH) Chair Dr R Vautrey (RV) Dr R Sathiyaseelan (RS) 
 Dr J Adams (JA)  Dr G Elias (GE) Dr H Alpin (HA) 
 Dr A Bearpark (AB) Andy Haigh (AH) Dr P Robinson (PR) 
 Dr I Cameron (IC) Dr S Ottman (SO) Jodie McNeil (JMcN) 
 Dr S McSorley (SMcS) Dr S Farakh (SF) Dr J Downie (JD) 
 Dr A Izon (AI) Dr L Clement (LC)  
Apologies: Dr J Lyons (JL) Dr K Verdi (KV) Dr K Muneer (KM) 
 Dr B Pang (BP) Dr W Dawson (WD) Dr A Albeyatti (AA) 
 

ITEM MINUTES ACTION 

1. Chair’s opening remarks 
NH welcomed committee members to the Leeds LMC and Leeds LMC Limited 
2018 annual general meeting and noted apologies received.  She thanked the 
LMC officers and staff for their hard work and support during 2018 which had 
been another challenging year for general practice. 

 
 
Info 

2. Minutes of the meeting held on 27 November 2018 
Agreed as an accurate record. 

 
Info 

3. Medical Secretary’s report 

 NH referred members to Dr Sathiyaseelan’s very comprehensive written 
report. No comments or questions raised.  

 RS acknowledged the difficulties faced by the NHS and GP nationally. 
Colleagues and fellow LMCs recognise good relations in place with the CCG, 
health authorities and provider units. RS also mentioned the positive 
responses already received in support of the LMC GP Mentorship scheme 
recently launched. The LMC are hoping this will provide a good support 
platform for struggling GPs. 
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4. Treasurer’s report 

 AB referred to her written report.  In March 2018 the LMC increased both the 
voluntary and statutory levies by 2p per patient with effect from 1 April 2018.  
Meaning that the levies increased to £0.27 pence per patient for the statutory 
levy and £0.08 pence per patient for the voluntary levy. This was partly 
necessary to assist with long overdue office refurbishment. Leeds levies 
remain low compared nationally and with some neighbouring LMCs. 

 No comments or questions raised.   
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5. Leeds LMC financial statements 2017/18 
Noted and approved.   
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6. Leeds LMC Limited financial statements 2017/18 
Noted and approved.   
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7. Any other business 
On behalf of all Leeds GPs, HA expressed thanks to the LMC officers and 
executive officers for their continued support to colleagues.     
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8. The meeting closed at 7.55pm Info 

 
 
…………………………………………………………     Signed by Chair, Dr Nicola Hambridge
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